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Outer East  

neighbourhood news 

Which councillors make up this Community Committee? 

 

Open doors in outer east 
 
The Community Committee holds all meetings (and workshops) at local public venues and you are  
welcome to come along to see and hear what is happening, plus ask questions during the open floor 
section.  
 
The next meeting will take place 
16:00 on Tuesday 6th December 
2016 at Christ Church, Chapel Street, 
Halton, LS15 7RW.  
 
The topic is Primary Health, please 
come along and have your say.     

  

Congratulations to Holly-Ann Jones, from 

Manston St. James Academy, who won the 

competition to design the Cross Gates  

Christmas Lights Switch On poster!   The 

event is on 11 November, 7pm on  

Austhorpe Road. 

Lighting up for Christmas in             

Outer East Leeds   

Other Christmas lights events in Outer East for your diary: 

Kippax – Thursday 24 November, parade from 6pm, High Street. 

Garforth –  Saturday 26 November, 5pm, Main Street. 

Great Preston – Thursday 1 December, 6pm, Berry Lane. 

Methley – Friday 2 December,  5.30pm, the Village & Community 
Centre, Main Street 

Halton - Wednesday 7 December, 6pm, outside Lidl. 



   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Children and Families – the provision of an event in Temple Newsam in October 2016.  This would be 

done in conjunction with the Temple Newsam Learning Partnership and Members will be asked for input 

to the content and format of the event. 

·  Employment, Skills and Welfare – Members were informed of a recent meeting to discover whether 

there was an appetite to re-establish the South East Leeds Debt Forum.  The meeting had been well 

attended and following a review of feedback there would be a formal launch event to which relevant 

Members would be invited. 

·  Community Safety - £2,800 of the Community Safety Wellbeing budget had been allocated for the 

scheme run by West Yorkshire Police towards additional security for vulnerable households, repeat vic-

tims of crime or repeat locations. 

·  Community Forum Dates – it was noted that Whinmoor dates were to be rearranged. 

·  Community Centre free lettings – a running total of the cost of free lets was requested. 

·  Community Engagement in Outer East Leeds and making sure it was fit for purpose – a further report 

would be brought to the December meeting of the Community Committee. 

 

Youth Activities Fund 

From bouncy castles,  plays days, animal visits to ambassador training, there has been a wealth of 

activities to choose from thanks to funding from the Outer East Community Committee Youth Activities 

Fund. Although all the money has now been allocated, activities will continue to be delivered to the end 

of this financial year so there is still plenty in store. Details of activities can be found on the Breeze Leeds 

website: www.breezeleeds.org. 

The funding round for 2017/18 will be open soon. 

Exciting activities we are funding, taking place 
between November and March 2017   

  
Global Gang interactive and creative workshops for 
primary school children at Great Preston and Corpus 
Christi Primary Schools. Activities include:  
 
 Upcycling items that would normally be thrown 

away to create something beautiful and useful 
 Creating and 'selling' Fairtrade honey as part of 

a role play game 
 Creating superhero puppets and dramas about 

children's rights and responsibilities, and 
 Making your own graffiti art plaque 
 

Temple Newsam Engagement Event 

The Communities Team South East has been working with Temple Newsam Learning  

Partnership and LCC Youth Service to develop an engagement event for families in the Temple 

Newsam ward. This pilot event took place on 25th October 2016 at Temple Moor High School.  

The event provided an opportunity for councillors to engage with young people and for young 

people to have a say in what activities they would like to be delivered in their local area next 

year. They also had chance to find out more about the role of councillors.  

 

The children and young people  

enjoyed some fun and free  

activities such as cycling,  

skateboarding and dry land  

synchronised swimming plus the 

chance to win some fabulous 

prizes!   

Improving transport in your neighbourhood 

How would you spend £173m helping 

improve Leeds transport network?  
 

More bus routes, extra train stations? 

Better links to the airport? 700 metres of 

underground line? Better links to the city 

centre?  Better links to other areas?   

These were just some of the ideas raised at 

the Outer East community committee work-

shop held at the Kippax Band Social club on 

6th September.  

 

Central government has promised an additional 

£173.5m for public transport improvements. The 

council is now developing plans to improve 

transport in Leeds and is asking people who use 

transport in the city what they think. 

 

This discussion is one of many taking place 

across the whole of Leeds to find out what you 

think about public transport around Leeds.  

These conversations will feed into our bid to 

government in the autumn.  

To join in the conversation, go online at 

www.leeds.gov.uk/transportconversation  or 

tweet us your thoughts at #LeedsTransport. 

LccOuterEast 

 @_YourCommunity 

For more information about               
who we are and what we do,                 

get in touch with the  

Communities Team - South East           
on 0113 378 5808, via                       

southeast.ast@leeds.gov.uk  

or check us out on social media: 

For more information about what 

was covered at the September    

community committee meeting, 

please click here 

http://www.leeds.gov.uk/transportconversation
http://democracy.leeds.gov.uk/documents/g7708/Public%20reports%20pack%2006th-Sep-2016%2016.00%20Outer%20East%20Community%20Committee.pdf?T=10

